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Friday 25th June 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a very busy two weeks at the Academy. The children worked extremely hard during our Pixl test 
week and they have all enjoyed taking part in circus skills and fun sports days this week.  
 
Swimming 
As you are all aware, the Government did not lift the current restrictions, as planned. This now means that, 
due to Lammas Leisure Centre’s restrictions, we are unable to take the whole school swimming at the end of 
term. 
We have re-arranged our plans and we will be taking Years 3 and 4 (Silver Birch Class, Willow Class and 
Maple Class) every morning during the weeks commencing Monday 12th July and Monday 19th July.  
 

We will also be taking Year 6 for eight sessions. Ash Class will swim Monday to Thursday afternoons during 
the week commencing 12th July and Hazel Class will swim Monday to Thursday afternoons during the week  
commencing 19th July.  
 

Unfortunately, we will not be able to take Year 5 (Beech Class and Oak Class) until next term. I am sorry if 
this causes disappointment but this is beyond our control. 
 

If you are able to help, with any of our sessions, please let your child’s class teacher know via Class Dojo or 
call the main Academy Office. Thank you for your understanding; we really appreciate your support. 
 
Annual Reports to Parents and Carers 
You will receive your child’s annual report on Friday 16th July. Once you have read the report and chatted to 
your child about it, please let your child’s Class Teacher know if there is anything you need to discuss further. 
Class Teachers can be contacted on Class Dojo or via the main office. They will then arrange a telephone 
appointment.  
 
Transition 
Unfortunately, due to restrictions, we will not be able to have our two transition days this term. However, we 
are hoping to timetable a session in July when children will meet their new teacher and we are planning 
transition activities for the first two days in September, as we did this year. 
 
Academy Uniform 
I would like to remind everyone that it is an expectation that all children wear the correct Academy uniform, 
including black shoes (not boots or trainers) and have a uniform PE kit. If you need to buy any new uniform 
for September, orders can be placed directly with our suppliers, Price and Buckland, details are on the 
Academy website. We carry a limited stock, please contact the main office if you require anything.  
I would like to thank everyone for supporting our uniform policy. 
 
Parent Car Park 
We are trying to stop children sitting on the safety barrier in the parent car park as it unsafe to do so. Please 
can you remind your child about this. We also have a small number of parents who sit on the barrier and we 
would like everyone to refrain from this. Please stand well back from the barrier so Class Teachers can see 
the whole car park and all parents. Thank you for your support in this matter. 
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Dogs 
I would like to remind parents that dogs should not be brought onto the parent car park or onto the Academy 
drive, outside Mr Johnson’s bungalow. Dogs are not allowed anywhere on the Academy’s premises to ensure 
everyone’s safety. Thank you. 
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 12th July – Swimming begins 
Friday 16th July – Annual reports to parents and carers 
Monday 26th July – Summer raffle to be drawn 
Wednesday 28th July – The Academy closes for the Summer break 

 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend, stay safe and take care of your loved ones. I look forward to seeing 
the children on Monday. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


